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BOILERMAKER CONTRACTORS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

March 28, 2018 
 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
MAINTENANCE WORK 

 
 
Dear BCA Member Contractor:   
 
Please be advised that IBB Local 203 is not signatory to the Newfoundland and Labrador National 
Maintenance Agreement (NMA).   
 
Should a BCA member contractor be bidding work under the Newfoundland and Labrador NMA with 
trades signatory to the NMA, and the scope requires Boilermakers, please complete the BCA/IBB Enabling 
Request Form for IBB Local 203’s consideration.  This Enabling Request Form is to be sent to IBB Local 203 
and/or the BCA. 
 
The Enabling Request Form and Procedure will be posted to the BCA website in the upcoming week,  via 
the following link:  http://www.bcacanada.ca/bca-boilermakers-enabling-request .   
 
Should you require a copy of the Enabling Request Form and Procedure prior to being posted to the 
website, please do not hesitate to contact the BCA office.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Marty Albright should you have questions. 
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